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President report 2014-15
Annual Meeting August 2015
It gives me great pleasure to report on my first term as president of BDVA

I feel privileged to have been trusted to carry the BDVA forward into this year and have been humbled by to support of both the executive and broad membership.

When accepting the nomination I made a conscious  decision to not change or direct the association in a way that was outside of the 2012- 15 strategic plan but to try to understand the membership and direction the members would wish for the association.

I thank Keith Wightwick, as immediate past president, for his support and mentoring. I also thank the BDVA executive for the smooth transition and steering me in the right direction with goodwill, this has been a very positive for the association.

During the year………….

Ballarat wines were represented in the Ballarat Wine show with success –top gold to Wightwick- Pinot, silver to Tomboy- Chardonnay and bronze to both Mt Coghill -Shiraz and Tomboy -Pinot - congratulations to all winners and to everyone who entered for your continued support of our local show. Max Loader trophy sponsored by BDVA was won by Clyde Park. It was lovely to have some associate member join attend the dinner and support the ‘team’.
Wightwick Wines took out the Consumer Choice for their Pinot at the Western Victorian Wine Challenge congratulations to Keith and Anne.
The BDVA fun and games ………..

The associate members have been fabulous in their commitment to supporting Ballarat Wines and your enthusiasm to be part of the monthly events is wonderful. You have an important contribution to the marketing and branding of Ballarat Wines so a big thank you for this.

Ballarat by the Glass in November, meant that this was again a big month for the BDVA with 5 weekend events at cellar door, tapas at Campana’s’ and 2 special dinners. This year BBTG was incorporated in the Good Food month which indeed meant that there were lots of events from which to choose. 

The ever popular summer cellar door activities evoked to competitive spirit with good natured rivalry – well done all! I look forward to next summer. I also note the wonderful food served ….. Aussie, Spanish and German themes were features.
May saw a large group join in the Italian themed dinner at 321 Café at Learmonth this was a fun evening. 
In June we journey to Tuki to warm up with a heart warming roast dinner, the hospitality shown to BDVA each year by Jan and Rob is testament to why this continues to be an outstanding attraction for the region. 
Finally in July, lots of keen foodies boarded the tram on the coldest of winter nights to celebrate the best of winter food and wine – Dinner for BRT ‘Winterlude’ saw 56 hardy souls dine in vintage style at the Ballarat Tramway Museum. 
Committee doings………… 
At the June meeting the Executive reviewed the Strategic Plan and committed to the development of the next 3 year plan.

I am pleased to report that several of the goals have been met over the last 3 years and the ones that are outstanding will be carried forward and refined for the coming period.

I believe that one of the most significant areas of development has been the enhancement of the BDVA website and the engagement with social media. This is directly related to the work of Ray Beacham. On behalf of the committee I would like to acknowledge you commitment and offer our sincere thanks.
The draft plan for 2015-18 will be presented to the Committee for ratification and then communicated with the broad membership.

My gratitude to the committee – Paul [secretary] and his assistant Jane, Ian who balances the books for us, vice president Keith, and Tony, David and Peter. It has been a wonderful experience to work with such a tight unit. Thank you, Cheryl Hines 

